
Proposed Amendments to Industrial Discharge
Ordinance 
News Release Date
01-08-2024

To better serve our current industrial
wastewater users and expand services to
those currently without, MSWD  is working
to amend Article VI of our wastewater
discharge ordinance. The proposed
modifications will be discussed during a
public hearing at our March Board of
Directors Meeting on March 18, 2024. To
keep all stakeholders informed and
engaged, we are providing a redline version
of the proposed changes to Article IV
(attached below). This document highlights
the modifications made, allowing customers
to identify the areas affected easily. 

Should you have any questions or require
clarification on any aspect of the proposed changes, please do not hesitate to contact our
Engineering Department at engineering [at] mswd.org  or at  760-329-6448 ext. 123. 

Your feedback is greatly appreciated. 
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